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MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS

FROM : THE UNDESECRETARY
Field Operations Luzon & Visayas and Environment

SUBJECT : DISCONTINUANCE OF THE SUBMISSION OF
DAILY/WEEKLY EXECUTIVE BRIEFS TO THE OFFICE OF
THE PRESIDENT

DATE

FEB 12 2023

This pertains to the Memorandum dated 26 October 2022 of Undersecretary Jonas R.
Leones regarding the abovementioned subject.

We would like to reiterate the discontinuance of the submission of the daily/weekly
executive briefs to the DENR Central Office. However, urgent matters and concerns requiring
the attention of the President of the Executive Secretary may be submitted for discission during
the Cabinet meetings or communicated directly to the Office of the Secretary.

For information and guidance.

MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO 1
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